
    West Carrollton High School 

Career Fair – March 21st 
 

West Carrollton High School will be hosting a Career Fair on March 21, 2023 from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. and 
we are looking for community and surrounding area businesses, certificate programs and colleges to 
participate.  
 
Students at West Carrollton High School recently completed a program called You Science. This program 
aims to help students identify their natural aptitudes and interests, while then giving them insight into 
college and career options. The career fair will serve as one of our culminating activities as a result of this 
program with the goal of giving students exposure to job opportunities and education pathways in a 
variety of industries. Students will be able to speak with business representatives and colleges about 
current and potential careers. All High School students will have the opportunity to attend.  
 
Any business or college that would like to participate in the Career Fair and meet future applicants 
should COMPLETE THE APPLICATION to reserve a space. Registration for the event will close on February 
24th, 2023.  
  
Lunch will be provided to all participants.   
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSceigO_F5jnX15Vv0WGJvHzjjeGPO8p-bcTST6304XvhzTJJg/viewform?usp=share_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSceigO_F5jnX15Vv0WGJvHzjjeGPO8p-bcTST6304XvhzTJJg/viewform?usp=share_link

